
Construction Notice - Capital Line South LRT

Traffic Lane Adjustments at 23 Avenue and 111 Street

EPCOR Water will be adjusting traffic lanes to the north, south, east and west of the 23

Avenue and 111 Street intersection beginning on/around July 15 until mid-August. The

Century Park Transit Centre “Kiss and Ride“ will also be temporarily relocated further

south (image below). The traffic lane adjustments will provide crews with space to

perform utility relocations essential to the Capital Line South LRT extension. The City of

Edmonton makes every effort to reduce the impact to the public.

What to expect:

● EPCOR Water will be adjusting traffic lanes to the north, south, east and west of

the 23 Avenue and 111 Street intersection starting on/around July 15 until

mid-August.

● The Century Park Transit Centre “Kiss and Ride“ will be temporarily relocated

further south (image below).

● These adjustments will provide crews with space to perform utility relocations.

● We ask that motorists drive with extra caution through the area.

● The City of Edmonton makes every effort to reduce the impact to the public.



City of Edmonton
Visit: edmonton.ca/capitalsw
Email: lrtprojects@edmonton.ca
Call: LRT Projects Information Centre at 780-496-4874 (voicemail)


